
Butlin’s
Skegness

Wednesday June 7th – Friday  9th



Staffing

• Mrs Talbot 

• Mr Roper

• Mrs Malin

• Mrs Dowe

• Mrs Hemsley

• Mrs Potter 

• Miss Czopek



Departure Day - School
Children need to arrive by 9:00

Please bring one case or bag that your child must be able to carry 
themselves. Can we ask that EVERYTHING is named and that the 

children pack alongside you so that they know what is in their case.

No phones are allowed on the trip.

They will also need a small backpack in which they will need a packed 
lunch, a snack and drink for when we stop. Please nothing fizzy.

If your child wishes to do so they could bring book or card game for the 
journey.

Your child may bring any amount of money with them. THIS SHOULD BE 
IN A NAMED PURSE/WALLET. We do not take responsibility for any 

child’s money.

Sweets for their room – not for the coach.



On arrival at school-

• If your child is travel sick ensure that they have taken a tablet before 
coming to school. 

• Also inform a member of staff if your child would be better towards 
the front of the bus.

• If your child is taking any medication please let it be clearly labelled  –
Year 3/4 please hand in to Mrs Hemsley. 

• Year 5/6 please hand in to Mrs Dowe. 

• Children will then stand with their group leader and parents will need 
to vacate the school playground.



Activities
Your child will not be forced to take part in any activity but they will be 

encouraged to have a go afterall the trip has cost you, the parents, a lot of 
money. 

The activities will include the following  -

Pottery painting

High ropes

Golf

laser tag

Climbing

Bowling 

Slimey Science

PLUS The Fairground and new Sky Park



Accommodation                                                                                                                
The accommodation at Butlin’s is among the best that 
we have ever stayed in. 
Your child will be in a group of two or three to each 
chalet with en suite bathrooms. 
St Mary’s are all in one large block with an adult 
sleeping  in every fourth room.
The staff rooms will be clearly marked so that children 
know where to go if an adult is needed.
All children will be briefed about safety
in their rooms and around the centre.



Arrival

• Once we arrive we shall contact school and you will receive a text 
telling you we have got there. This will be the same on the departure 
day  telling you when we leave but as you can appreciate, on a Friday 
afternoon traffic can build up, and times for our arrival back to school 
may change.

• We will not allow children to ring home as we find this makes children 
feel a little homesick and they will hopefully be so busy that they will 
not have time to sit and think of home too much.



Departure Day  - Skegness

• We plan to leave after lunch so hopefully this will be between 12.30 
and 1.00pm.

• A text will be sent out once we know of an arrival time back to school.

• Please may we ask that no one parks along the sides of St Mary’s 
Road as we would like the coach to be able to park there. Please 
either use the carpark or make alternative arrangements. 


